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May 17, 2004

Attn: Susan Galeczka

Mayor Pat Somerville and

Council Members for the City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Drive

Rochester Hills, MI 48309

Re:  Madison Park Project
Dear Mayor Somerville and Council Members:

The purpose of this letter is to express my support for the development that will be
taking place at Adams and Hamlin Roads. It is my understanding that a reputable developer
has assembled a plan which will incorporate Brownfield Development and involvement by the
DEQ for the State of Michigan to remove the toxic waste from the site. There will be no
harm or adverse impact on the community and the development will be compatible with the
surrounding community. This kind of project will not only provide additional revenue to the
city, but will enhance the quality of living which we have come to expect.

I fully endorse this project and I would recommend that the mayor and council move
forward on this development. Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly your

S,

J. Marjin Brennan, Jr.

JMB/mcz

bcc: Mayor Pat Somerville
Linda Davis





